

Website: www.hamworthyparkjuniorschool.co.uk

Email: office@hpj.poole.sch.uk



23rd June 2017

Dear Parents/Carers

CHANGE TO HOT SCHOOL MEAL SERVICE

We are pleased to inform you that from September 2017 there will be a change to our hot school meal service. The food will still be provided by Chartwells, who we have been working with now for nearly 12 months. However, from September the food will be delivered in cold and we will cook and prepare the meals in school.

As a school, we are passionate about the food that we provide the children and we have put a lot of thought into how we can improve the hot school meal service moving forward into the next academic year and beyond. We would like to see as many children as possible enjoying the meals that are provided and therefore, we have worked hard with Chartwells over the last six months, to look at various options available to us.

We have already taken receipt of our new oven and, as already mentioned, we will be launching the new service in September, when the children return from the Summer holidays. There will, however, be a taster session available for any parents/carers who will be attending our Open Morning on Monday 3rd July.

We hope, that if your child already has a hot school meal, you and your child will be enthusiastic about our new service; if your child has not tried a meal before, we urge you to look at Chartwells' website and register your interest. Please note that your child does not have to eat a hot school meal every day, you are free to order for as many or for as few days as suits you and your child. Pizza days, for example, are always a winner!

The website for Chartwells is: www.dorsetmealselector.co.uk.

We also enclose information directly from Chartwells which we hope is of use to you.

We thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Mr J Lumber Head of School



